From: registrar

To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Monday, February 22, 2021 8:02:40 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, February 22, 2021 3:21 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-22

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Gary and Brenda Babcock

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

We have a small camp in Northern Ontario that we use three months of the year. During the nine month period that
we are not at camp, our main breaker and all branch circuit breakers are turned off. When we are not there, we pay
the delivery charge and taxes and when when we are using the camp we pay the consumption charge based on Time
of Use rates plus delivery and taxes for our Hydro One service. The letter that we received from Hydro One dated
February 11, 2021 states that our billing would be moved from the Seasonal rate to the Medium Density R1 rate.
How do we determine if our electrical costs will increase or decrease when we are moved to the Medium density
rate class? We find the chart provided in that letter confusing. Is it our delivery charge that will change? We do not
feel that it is appropriate to increase our costs when we are only using our camp seasonally.

Thank you for your consideration.
Gary and Brenda Babcock

-- Attachment --





